
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID 

NEW RIVER LIGHT & POWER LAYDOWN YARD 

APPALCHIAN STATE UNIVERSITY, BOONE, NC 

 

 

Appalachian State University is seeking bids for the renovation of the New River Light & Power 

Laydown Yard.  The project consists of utility and drainage improvements, paving and concrete 

placement. 

Sealed proposals will be received until 2:00 PM on July 1, 2021, in ASU PD&C Office (2458 NC 

Hwy 105 Boone, NC) for the New River Light & Power Laydown Yard Renovation – SCO ID# 20-

22499-01A, at which time and place bids will be opened and read. 

Complete plans, specifications and contract documents will be open for inspection in the offices 

of Moseley Architects and in the plan rooms of the Associated General Contractors, Carolinas 

Branch, and in the local North Carolina offices of McGraw-Hill Dodge Corporation. 

Bidders may also obtain, and/or examine electronic Bidding Documents by visiting 

moseleyarchitects.com, “Bidding.” Any printing of the drawings needed by the contractor will 

be at Contractor expense. 

A pre-bid meeting will be held on June 17, 2021 at 11 AM at New River Light & Power, 220 

Winkler’s Creek Road, Boone, NC 28607. 

 

 


